
 
The Misbourne Families’ Bulletin 
For the week commencing Monday 2 March 2020 (Week A) 
 
Welcome to our families’ bulletin, for more details regarding any of the information below, please 
click on the links or visit our website: http://www.themisbourne.co.uk 

 
WHOLE SCHOOL: 
 
CAREERS & HIGHER EDUCATION FAIR – 5 March 2020, 6-8pm 
 
Please note that the Careers & Higher Education Fair will be held on 5 March 2020 between 6pm - 

8pm. We will have over 90 employer, gap year, university and college stands. There will also be an 

apprenticeship talk running in the English Block. All year groups welcome but we strongly advise 

Year 11, 12 & 13 to attend. 

 
CORONAVIRUS – Advice 
 
The Department of Education have shared some advice and guidance with all schools. Please click 
here to view the letter that Ms Meloni sent to all families earlier this week via SchoolComms.  
 
 
GMVA – Great British Clean Up!  
 
The Great Missenden Village Association (GMVA) are organising a Great British Clean Up on 28 

March 2020 and would very much appreciate your attendance and support. Please see leaflet below.  

 

HS2 – Notice of Works around Great Missenden 
 
We have received an updated document from Fusion, HS2 contractors. Please click here to read the 
document in full.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.themisbourne.co.uk/
https://misbourne.s3.amazonaws.com/uploads/lettershome/The-Misbourne-Coronavirus-letter.pdf?t=1582888792
https://misbourne.s3.amazonaws.com/uploads/document/HS2-Notice-of-Works.pdf?t=1581693740?ts=1582546305


 
YEAR GROUP SPECIFIC NOTICES: 

YEAR 10 
 
Year 10 English Literature GCSE Consultation Evening – 5 March 2020 – Invitation Only  
 
This consultation evening for select Year 10 English Literature groups will take place on Thursday 5 
March 2020 from 4:30 until 6:00pm and will be held in Room 701 in the new block.  You will have 
received an email invitation if your child is involved.  
  
We continue to use an electronic booking system for you to make your appointments.  Access to this 
booking website is now open but will close at 12:00 on 5 March to allow teachers to prepare for the 
evening. 
  
To book your appointments please visit:   
https://themisbourne.parentseveningsystem.co.uk.  You will need to login with your details 
and your child’s date of birth – exactly as provided to the school.     
 
If you do not have access to the internet, or have any other issues with the system please 
contact reception: admin@themisbourne.co.uk in the first instance and we will endeavour to 
solve the issues.    
 
This event will finish in good time to allow students to visit the Careers Fair which is happening on 
the same evening.  
  
 
Enrichment Day – 30 March 2020 
 
Please be reminded that Year 10 students will be going on school trips on 30th March. Students will 
either be attending a Philosophy and Ethics trip to St. Paul's Cathedral or going on a visit to a University 
to consider their next steps for the future. Please can you log into Parent Pay to pay for these trips 
and complete the online forms to give your approval for students to attend. 
 
 
YEAR 11 
 
Year 11 Sixth Form Applications  

Thank you to all of those students who completed their Sixth Form applications by the 31 January 
deadline. We will be contacting all applicants over the next week about their Sixth Form applications. 
 
Year 11 January Exam Results 

The following classes will receive their January exam results on Thursday 5 March via form groups.  
 11B/Hs1 (Health & Social Care) 
 11B/It1 (Information Technology) 
 11C/Et1 & 11C/Et2 (Enterprise & Marketing)  
 11C/Mu1 (Music) 

 The deadline for ‘Enquiry about Results’ (appeals form) for these exams is Thursday 26 March.   

 

http://themisbourne.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/
http://admin@themisbourne.co.uk/


Friends of the Misbourne SPRING RAFFLE 
 
Every student will be bringing home a book of raffle this tickets this week and we do hope that you’ll 
support our fundraising event - there are some AMAZING prize bundles to be won, including a 
Family Entertainment Bundle worth a staggering £555!   
 
As well as having the chance to win one of our fabulous prizes there is a CLASS INCENTIVE this year 
and the form that sells the MOST tickets will win a JBL GO2 portable Bluetooth speaker for EVERY 
student!  
 
Once you’ve sold all your tickets (and if you need more please contact FOTM on their FB page or 
email misbournepta@hotmail.com) then return the stubs and monies in the envelope provided to 
students form tutors by FRIDAY 27th MARCH 2020.   Winners will be notified the following week.  
 
GOOD LUCK!  
 
 
 
 

mailto:misbournepta@hotmail.com


 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


